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On the 28th of September, the Lord Mayor visited our 

school. His name was Tony Fitzgerald. As he entered the 

halla we sang our school anthem. After that, he asked us 

how old his chain was. After a few guesses, someone 

guessed it. The answer was 230 year! 

 

He then asked us ways on how to stay healthy. We thought 

of exercise, eating fruit, and eating vegetables. He then 

suggested that if we did a bit of exercise, we would have no 

written homework. We were all delighted! 

                                                        

We finished by singing Amhran na Bhfian. 

 

Over all we had a great visit with the Lord Mayor!!!   

 
 

 

 

 


